
Spotlight on Year 2

In Year 2, the children have been learning about Baptism in RE. We enjoyed looking at

some pictures that parents/carers sent in of the children at their own Baptisms. The

children have learnt about what happens at a baptism and the signs and symbols that are

represented too. We went on a visit to church and looked at the font, the oil and the

baptismal candle. We then came back to school and role-played a baptism in groups. 

The children had so much fun! 

Jubilee Icon 2025
This week we received the Pilgrims of Hope - Jubilee
Icon from St Werburghs. The children celebrated the
words of The Visitation and reflected on how we can

say ‘Yes’ to God, just as Mary did. The Icon then
continued on the pilgrimage to Holy Cross School. 
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Whole School Attendance
29th September to

3  Octoberrd

What’s on Next Week:
 Monday 13th October to Friday 17th October

Y5RB Swimming all week

Tuesday 7  October th

Year 3 and 4 Class Mass 
9.30am in Church - Parents Welcome

Wednesday 15  Octoberth

 F2 Parents Reading Meeting 9.15 or 5pm
Parents only need to attend one meeting

Friday 17  Octoberth

Individual Photographs

94%
Important Notices:

Appointments 

We are currently experiencing a high number of
children being collected early for numerous reasons.
Children should only be collected early from school
if they have a medical appointment that could not

be made outside of school hours. 

If you do need to collect your child for an
appointment we must see proof of this (letter or
text confirmation) in order for us to record this

correctly. If you do not have proof of your child’s
appointment this will be recorded as unauthorised.

Children should not be collected early for any other
reason. 


